
9940 – 101 Street TELEPHONE (780) 766 – 2269 
BOX 89 FAX               (780) 766 – 2868 
Wembley, AB T0H 3S0 EMAIL    admin@wembley.ca 

August 1, 2021 

 RE: Recycling Rates 

Dear Town of Wembley Residents: 

Council passed a motion at the February 8, 2021 Regular Council Meeting to add curbside 
recycling only (64-gallon carts), effective April 1st, 2021 and approved the recycling cost of 
$7.50/month. 

The rate will be effective August 1, 2021 as there was a delay in the shipping of the recycling 
carts. The new rate will be reflected on the September 2021 Aquatera bill for the August 2021 
usage.  

Regards, 

Noreen Zhang 
CAO 


